
KS1 pupils e-safety agreement/rules 
 

 

Keeping me safe at home and at school 

 
 

We check with a grown up before using the internet.  

 

 

 

We tell a grown up if something we see makes us feel 

worried. 

 

If we get stuck or lost on the internet we will ask  

for help.  

 

 

We can write polite and friendly messages to  

people we know. 

 

 

We will keep our personal information, our name,  

address, our school, our pictures “Top Secret” and  

not share on the internet. 

 

 

 

 

We will not bring mobile phones or other electronic  

devices (e.g. tablets, ipods, games consoles) to  

school. 
 

 

 
 


